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PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                    14th August  2017                                  Term 3  Week 5 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents,  
 
As you are aware, Mrs Murphy has taken leave from her position as Principal of 
the school and I will be replacing her until the end of the year. I am looking for-
ward to getting to know all of the children and their families over the coming 
months. Already today I have met a few parents and it was wonderful to hear 
how positive they are about the school. I also visited each of the classes and 
am in the process of getting to know all of the students. I am not unfamiliar with 
Greenwell Point Public School having taught here a few years ago. 
I will endeavour to be at the gate farewelling the children in the afternoons for 
the next few weeks. 
Please take the time to come and introduce yourselves. 
Regards, 
 
Catherine Glennan 
 
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Everybody should have returned their interview sheets by last Friday. Inter-
views are this Wednesday starting at 9am for Mrs Bowman & Mrs Baker in the 
library then Mr Atherton & Mrs Williams will be on Friday.  
 
LIBRARY BOOKS 
Several children have not returned their books. Please remind your child to re-
turn their books each Wednesday. 

 
TEXT BOOK FEES 
All students have been given their text books this year before parents have paid 
for them. There are still a few outstanding payments for textbooks. Please re-
member if you are struggling to pay, you are more than welcome to make pay-
ments. The costs for textbooks for Kindergarten: $28.55 and for Years 1,2,3,4,5 
and Year 6 is $38.35. Please pay as soon as possible. 
 
P & C MEETING 
This Thursday is the P & C meeting in the school library.  If you would like to 
have a say please come along to the meetings. They will also be discussing 
this years annual fundraiser, which is a Trivia night. So please if you have any 
ideas to help, just come along. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

   
 
AUGUST: 
10/11th District athletics 
15th Responsible Pet Own-
ership K-2 
17th P&C Meeting 
18th Salt Bush performance 
K-2 
25th Southern Stars Re-
hearsal Performance 3 - 6 
26th Southern Stars Perfor-
mance 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


District  Athletics Carnival 
 
On Friday we sent 16 students to the PSSA District carnival, I would like this opportunity to thank those par-
ents that transported the children there, to the students who made me a very proud teacher and I'm also 
quite sure that the parents were proud also. Even though we didn’t place to go onto the next level, I think I 
can say congratulations to every student that entered an event for showing great sportsmanship and pride in 
their school.  I would like to mention that Madison Innes placed 3rd in her Long Jump event, but missed out 
going to Regional. 
Mrs Williams  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………...…………………………….……... 
                                          

 CANTEEN MEAL DEAL 

                                                             18th August  2017  

 

 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………… to receive Chicken 
Nuggets, popper, popcorn and a piece of fruit of the week all for $5. Please remember the canteen 
is only open for lunch so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. ALL ORDERS MUST BE 
IN BY WEDNESDAY MORNING. This week the canteen will also be selling Custard cups for 50c.  

 

   ………………………………..                                         ………………………………..  

      Signature                                                                                     Date  

 

Are you collecting your stickers for our school.  If you need a sticker chart just 

ask in the office or drop your stickers in the box in our office foyer. Don’t for-

get to ask your family, friends and neighbours to help collect stickers for our 

Happy Birthday 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday. 

David who turned 7 last Friday  

 Zachery who turns 7 on Saturday 

Community News 

I am please to advise that the NSW Government has launched the AC-

TIVE KIDS REBATE program for school-aged children in NSW. Parents 

will be able to claim $100.00 rebate each year  for their school aged 

children on items such as sports registration , membership costs  and 

swimming lesson fees. As we are encouraging  every child to get involved 

and get active, this annual rebate will not be means tested. I hope this rebate makes a differ-

ence to enable parents on the South Coast to enrol their children in the sport of their choice. 

More details are available at WWW.SPORT.NSW.GOV.AU/ACTIVEKIDS 


